
The Panel has directed me to provide a response to your correspondence received yesterday.

Thank you for your response by email letter of 20 December 2017. 

The Panel has reviewed your request to allow a delayed response to their request to you concerning the Work 
Authority status.

The Panel consents to the delay but only until 23 January 2018. This date is 5 days in advance of the further 
Directions Hearing enabling other parties to consider your reply. Your reply is to be copied to all parties to the 
Panel Hearing.

Regards,

 | Administration Officer | Planning Panels Victoria 
Planning | Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning

Level 5, 1 Spring Street, Melbourne, Victoria 3000
T: 03 8392 5117 | F: 03 8392 5110 | E: stefanie.poulos@delwp.vic.gov.au

From:        
To:        Planning Panels/DSE/VICGOV1@VICGOV1, 
Cc:        sherry.hopkins@monash.vic.gov.au, Sean.McNamee@monash.vic.gov.au, rory.oconnor@nortonrosefulbright.com, 
Andrew.Scott@epa.vic.gov.au, Marleen.Mathias@epa.vic.gov.au, southmetro.planning@epa.vic.gov.au, silvana@valente.net.au, 
Bruce.hunter@vpa.vic.gov.au

Date:        04/01/2018 04:41 PM

Subject:        WA389 - Response to Planning Panels Victoria letter 20 December 2017 - Work Authority Status [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Re: WA389 - Response to Planning Panels Victoria letter 20 December 2017 - Work 
Authority Status [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Planning.Panels 
to:
erica.paddle
05/01/2018 06:10 PM
Sent by:
stefanie.poulos@delwp.vic.gov.au
Cc:
Andrew. .hunter, Marleen.Mathias, Planning.Panels, rory.oconnor, 
Sean.McNamee, sherry.hopkins, silvana, southmetro.planning, , 
richard.menegatti
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Scott, Bruce
Silvio Mazzacca

Silvio Mazzacca

Stefanie Poulos

Erica Paddle/EER/DSD
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Dear Ms Moles

Please find attached  a response to your letter to  dated 20 December 2017.

[attachment "WA389 - Response to Planning Panels Victoria letter 20 December 2017 - Work authority Status 
- 20180104.pdf" deleted by /Person/VICGOV1] 

Erica Paddle
A/ Director Statutory Authorisations | Earth Resources Regulation   
Department of Economic Development, Jobs, Transport and Resources   
level 19, 1 Spring St, Melbourne, Victoria 3000 
T: 03 8392 6040   M: 0429 124 719 
erica.paddle@ecodev.vic.gov.au   
economicdevelopment.vic.gov.au

David Wilson

Stefanie K Poulos
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